
November 2016 Newsletter  

PAUL BUNYAN PLAINSMEN   

Monthly meetings held on the first Thursday each month at 7:00 pm 

Monthly shoots held on the fourth Sunday of each month at 9:30 am  

 November through April.  Rendezvous is Memorial Day weekend. 

Summer League shoots every 2nd and 4th Wednesday evening June thru August 

Paul Bunyan Rifle and Sportsmen’s Club, 17902 Meridian East, Puyallup, WA 98375 

(253) 847-7893  www.pbrsc.org 

 

 
Monthly Match.  The next monthly match will be held on Sunday, November 20th at Paul 
Bunyan, with the shooter’s meeting beginning at 9:30 am.  Jim Haeckel will come up with 
the course of fire, which will be a rifle shoot needing 15 shots.  Shooter fee is $8.00 
 
Club Meeting.  The next club meeting will be on Thursday, December 8th, at the 
temporary clubhouse.  It will be the Christmas Party and White Elephant gift exchange.  If 
you would like to participate, bring a wrapped gift.  Also bring wrapping paper as we will 
be wrapping the prizes for the December match.   
 
Elections.  The 2017 officers will be: 
 
 President  Mark Curtis 
 Vice President Bill Sick 
 Secretary  Mike Moran 
 Booshway  Mike Moran 
 Segundo  Doug Nash  
 
Clubhouse Update.  The biggest problem has been the sewer permit getting signed.  It was 
held up for 2 months getting a signature, it is now resolved. They will be hooking up Doug 
Nash’s trailer to sewer.  Modern Building is working on the punch list items.  There is some 
sticking point with the second staircase.  The deck is cool.  Once we have running water and 
sewer we can get a temporary occupying permit. 
 
Calendar.  The 2017 calendar is attached.  This is a proposed calendar which will be 
submitted to Paul Bunyan during the December General Meeting, so there may be some 
changes.   
 
For questions, corrections, or additions to the newsletter, contact Mike Moran at 

michael.moran248@gmail.com.  

 

http://www.pbrsc.org/
mailto:michael.moran248@gmail.com

